1-2-2025 Double

Dear Lisa

It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as a para here at Aitkin High School.

This decision has not been an easy one, as I have had the privilege of working alongside a great staff in a wonderful school filled with amazing students. The sense of community here has been truly special, and I am deeply grateful for the support and kindness I have experienced.

Unfortunately, I must prioritize the well-being of a loved one who is currently facing health issues. This choice is necessary to provide them with the care and attention they need.

Thank you for the opportunities I have been given during my time here, and for the friendships and memories I will carry with me. I hope to remain connected to this incredible community and look forward to crossing paths in the future.

Sincerely,

Therese Lenz

Resignation - as of 1-2-2025 - effective 1-2-2025